
   BUILDING AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE  MEETING 
   Monday, July 1, 2024 
   Approved Monday, August 19, 2024 
     

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm. Board members in attendance were Raquel 
Treptow, Tess Serrano and Shannon Thiex. Also in attendance was Glenda Butterfield-Boldig, 
District Administrator and Aaron Matz Maintenance Director. 
 
Track update : 
Signs will be made stating no wheels allowed on the track once the fence is up. Supplies are 
in the track parking lot, they will begin rubberizing after the fourth of July. As of now, the 
track area is not open to the public 
 

   Bleacher quote with Gym Boys: 
The motors are starting to leak, reviewed the quote with Gym Boys. The committee will bring 
the quote to the full board for approval in July.  
 
PerMar update: 
PerMar will be here on July 15th to train the admin team on how to use the new fire/tornado 
system, cameras, etc. The CRG (digital mapping) updates have been completed.  
 
Performance Service update: 
Waiting for the facility audit to come back.  

 
Summer project update: 
The HS gym floor has been completed, band room flooring will be installed the week of July 
8th, Mr. DuQuaine’s floor has been prepped and will be replaced in the next couple of weeks. 
The new addition roof and interactive display prep work is on track. Still need to cut down 
some pine trees on the playgrounds.  
 
Technology needs: 
Lucas Hanson gave a list of technology items that will be brought to the full board in July.  
 
Future Agenda Items: 
Will discuss track access at the next meeting. Start looking for a grant to purchase a generator 
for the school.  
 
Motioned by Serrano, second by Treptow to adjourn at 7:17 pm.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Christine Backes  
District Secretary 

 

 
 


